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April 3, 2023 

 

- We are almost done with sales studies; we have a few more areas to 

complete. The Tax commissioner’s office has sent out 1500 letters for 

possible tax sales. We have been extremely busy. 

  

- Personnel: We still have a position open for Personal Property Auditor.  

 

-  Training: Aden passed his appraiser I & I passed my appraiser IV. 

 

- The small acres’ schedule is complete & we are still reviewing the sales. I 

am waiting for Gregg to finish large acres. He should be done by April 14th. 

 


